Invitation to Bid – HK Framework Agreement (Iran)
NRC, the Norwegian Refugee Council, in I.R. IRAN is interested in seeking a long-term Framework Agreement with a qualified company for procurement of Hygiene Kits (HK’s). We hereby invite all esteemed applicants to send a Letter of Interest along with registration/incorporation documents, as well as contact information via email to ir.logistics@nrc.no not later than 30 May 2020, 17h00 (CET).
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